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Fairvale High School

A project is underway to upgrade Fairvale High 
School. The project will increase the school's capacity 
and includes:

■■ 30 permanent teaching areas including science, 
technology, food tech and other specialised 
classroom spaces

■■ Replacing the Bini Dome structure with a 
multipurpose facility.

Progress summary

The state significant development application (SSDA) 
has been approved by the Department of Planning 
and Environment. The construction contract has 
also been awarded to Lahey Constructions and site 
establishment works have been completed.

Next steps

Construction will continue throughout 2019. Works 
are currently being undertaken for the construction 
of the permanent teaching spaces. 

Construction will take place between 7am-6pm 
on Monday to Friday and between 8am-1pm on 
Saturday.

Traffic control and security measures will be in place 
where required for the safety of students, staff, and 
the community.

We are here to make sure that work is completed 
safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on 
the community at every opportunity.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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